
TOWN OF DEERFIELD 
PLANNING BOARD 

PO BOX 159 
DEERFIELD, NH 03037 

 
In accordance with RSA 676:4 you are hereby notified that Chris Porter, 26 Cindy Dr. Hooksett, 
NH 03106, will make an application for a Public Hearing to consider approval of a Site Plan for 
property located on North Road in Deerfield, NH (Map 210 Lot 23) owned by Jim and Wendy 
Rappa, 38 North Road, Deerfield, NH 03037.  
 
The formal application will be submitted to the Planning Board of the Town of Deerfield on 
Wednesday, July 26, 2023 at the G.B. White Building at 7pm.  
 
The Board will consider acceptance, and if accepted, will hold a Public Hearing at that time. You 
are invited to attend and offer your comments. If you are unable to do so, the Board will accept 
your comments in writing prior to the hearing and read them aloud at the hearing.  
 
DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
 
Peter Schibbelhute 
Chairman 
 
Contact: 603-463-8811 x 315 for an appointment to view documents related to this project. 
 


